
 

  

 Newsletter Friday 8th December 2017 

Menu Week: Week beginning 11th December will be Week 2   

 

Don’t forget, Christmas Lunch for pupils is on Tuesday 12th December – if 

your child does not normally have a school dinner, but would like to, please 

send in £2.20 on Tuesday morning, thank you. Sandwiches and jacket 

potatoes are NOT available on this day. 

 

As from Tuesday 8th January 2018 school meals are 

increasing to £2.30 every day – letter coming home 

today. 

 

Thrive Class News 

 

Thrive pupils have been baking gingerbread with melting snowmen and 

decorating them with different faces. 

 

 

 

12BC News 

Harry from 12BC, took part in Special Olympics in Stafford at the weekend. He won a 

silver medal with the team he was in. Well done Harry! 

Secondary Food Tech News 
 
It has been a very busy few weeks in the secondary food room, 
with the Year 9 Food Tech students, designing, producing, adding 
marzipan and icing to their own Christmas cakes. At last they have 
completed them and they are super excited to take them home to 
sample.  
Let’s hope they last until Christmas Day! 
Ms Guy 
Please send any unwanted empty sweet and biscuit containers into 
school for us to use, they are always very handy. Thank you. 
 

 
7W Class 
 
7W went to Hartlebury Museum this week to look at all the Victorian 
toys and lifestyle and had a go at playing with the metal hoops. They 
were all fantastic and had an amazing time. 

 



 

11G – have adopted a cow!!! 

 
11G Class have adopted a cow 

from Nineveh Ridge Care Farm. 

The cow is called ‘Stormzy-Lily’  

 

 

 
 

  
  
  
  
 

Top Tip:  Encourage children and young people to make lots 

of small day-to day decisions by offering choices. 

Involve children and young people in decisions at home e.g. 

what book to look at, what to do in free time, what to wear, 

who to spend time with, what to eat or drink in order to prepare them to be able 

make bigger decisions later in life. This can be supported with real objects or items, 

photos, pictures, symbols or the written word (as appropriate for the child or young 

person).  

 

 

 

 

Please remember all pupils finish at 3pm on Friday 15th December 2017 and 

return to school for 8.45am on Wednesday 3rd January 2018. 

  

Please keep the school office updated at all timeswith any changes to your contact 

details,  i.e mobile numbers, address changes,names of contacts etc. 

DECEMBER 

12 Pupils Christmas Lunch in school 

12 Lower School Performance – 2pm – Parents invited  

13 Kidderminster Male Voice Choir Concert for WFS pupils only (pm) 

15 Christmas Jumper Day in school 

15 LAST DAY OF TERM FOR ALL PUPILS 
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